
A joint-effort between Chelmsford 
and the tewksbury police depts. 

Substance Use Disorder Education- Prevention Week

The Board of Health of Chelmsford, with the assistance 
of the Tewksbury Police Dept (which had already had 

two successful Substance Abuse Education and 
prevention weeks), received $20,000 in 2014-2015 grant 
funding to organize a week dedicated to educating 

the community on substance abuse.

Outcomes
Approximately 4,400 people were 

reached through the various programs 
scheduled during the week of October 

26th, 2015.
due to programming done during the 

school day, their target population of 
students (3,700 attended programming) 

was successfully reached.
A minimum of 1 educational activity per 

grade level was made for grades K-12.
Networking with students was able to 

be initiated through after-school 
programs .

assisted local town departments with 
creating their own substance abuse 

programs through hosting 1-2 speaker 
programs at the Chelmsford Library.


